Provider Bulletin Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. June 2024

Molina Healthcare provider/staff survey

This is an advisory notification to Molina network providers applicable to the Marketplace and Medicaid providers.

Here's what you need to know:

At Molina, we constantly strive to enhance our services to better cater to your needs. Your input is invaluable in helping us achieve this goal. Please take a few minutes to participate in our survey, which aims to understand how we can improve our communication methods to suit your preferences better.

Your feedback will directly influence how we engage with you, ensuring a more seamless and efficient communication experience.

Thank you for your time and contribution in making Molina the best it can be for you and your patients.

When is this happening?

The Molina Healthcare Provider/Staff Survey is open and will close on June 30, 2024.

Provider action

Please scan the QR code or click the link below to access the survey: MolinaHealthcare.SurveyMonkey.com/r/VS5RGTG

Thank you for your continued partnership!



